PDC RECEIVED
ENERGY AUG 0 1 2016

Growing E&P Value COGCC

July 28, 2016

SENT VIA UPS NEXT DAY AIR
City of Greeley Tracking #1ZX921010198303599
Attn: Mr. Brad Mueller
1100 10" Street, Suite 202
Greeley, CO 80631

RE: City of Greeley’s comments on PDC’s “High Pointe LLC” COGCC Well Applications
Township 5 North, Range 67 West, Section 10 & 11
Weld County, Colorado

Dear Mr. Mueller,

PDC Energy, Inc. (“PDC") wishes to thank the City of Greeley for their time and attention to
PDC’s permit applications pending with the COGCC for the planned High Pointe wells, and to
let the City know how PDC intends to proceed in our permitting process.

PDC intends to follow all of the rules and regulations of the COGCC and the.City of Greeley in
our permitting process. It is PDC’s understanding that after filing for and obtaining approved
permits with the COGCC, we would then begin the process of obtaining a USR with the City of
Greeley. We appreciate your comments on the referenced permits and intend to address any
concerns the City may have when we begin the USR process, and will certainly abide by the best
management practices agreed upon in the USR.

Our ability to work together for the mutual benefit of all stakeholders is most appreciated. We
look forward to coordinating with you soon to begin the work to obtain a USR once we have
obtained our approved COGCC permits. Should you have any other questions or concerns
please feel free to contact me (contact information below) or Jeff Hindmarsh at 970-506-9272.

Regards,

e

I. Tyler Sims, MBA, CPL
Senior Regional Landman

CC: Doug Andrews
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